# CDMC CIRCULAR

### FEBRUARY 2010



The Cincinnati Dance and Movement Center, 880 Compton Road, Cincinnati, OH 45231 Phone 521-8462, web site www.CincinnatiDance.com

#### Winter/Spring Session for New Students

Our Winter/Spring Session begins February 20<sup>th</sup>. This is a short session, running from Saturday, February 20<sup>th</sup> to Saturday, May 1<sup>st</sup>, and is much smaller in terms of enrollment than our Main Session, with only five weekly classes offered.

Jazz Classes for various age groups (K through 2<sup>nd</sup> grade, 3<sup>rd</sup> through 6<sup>th</sup>, teens, and adults) are offered in this session, as well as Basic Movement for Preschoolers.

For Winter/Spring 2010, the following class options are available at CDMC:

- Basic Movement for Preschoolers Saturdays noon to 12:30 PM
- Jazz for Kindergarten through 2<sup>nd</sup> grade Saturdays 12:30 to 1:15 PM
- Jazz for 3<sup>rd</sup> through 6<sup>th</sup> grade Saturdays 1:15 to 2:00 PM
- Teen Jazz Saturdays 2:00 to 2:45 PM
- Adult Jazz Saturdays 2:45 to 3:30 PM

Please help us spread the word about our Winter/Spring Session – it's an opportunity for your friends who wanted to take class but missed the registration deadline for our main 2009/2010 session. Registration forms are available at the counter and tuition is prorated for students joining the session after the start date.

## Mock Competition this month for the Cincinnati Dance All-Stars

Our competition team (the Cincinnati Dance All-Stars) is about to begin the competition season, starting with a "mock competition" at the studio on Friday, February 26<sup>th</sup>. The mock competition is a practice run to better prepare the team for the competition season. Our dancers perform at the studio for a panel of our teachers serving as judges, in order to get a feel for what the experience will be like when they compete for real next month in Louisville, Kentucky. Good luck to our team!

Recital costumes have been ordered and are scheduled to arrive in plenty of time for Picture Weekend, which is **Saturday**, **May 22<sup>nd</sup> & Sunday**, **May 23<sup>rd</sup>**. During Picture Weekend, our dancers will be professionally photographed at the studio in their full recital costumes, both with their group and individually.

As the date approaches, more details will be posted on the bulletin board, as well as placed in all student mail folders.

#### **Annual Egg Hunt**

Our yearly tradition continues with our annual egg hunt on Saturday, April 3<sup>rd</sup> at 3:00 PM. There's no charge for students whose accounts are up to date. Non-student siblings who wish to participate may do so at an additional cost of \$5 per child. Participants must register at the counter by March 27<sup>th</sup> (one week prior to the event), to allow time to organize the event and purchase the appropriate number of prizes.

Over 300 candy-filled plastic eggs will be hidden on the studio grounds (weather permitting.) Some of the eggs have pieces of paper with numbers on them – those are very special, because after the egg hunt, the student with number 1 gets to be first to pick a prize from the prize table (stuffed animal, coloring book, hot wheels car, etc.). We continue through the numbers until every child has chosen a prize. (Don't worry – if your child doesn't find an egg with a number in it, we'll make sure he/she gets one. ©)

Don't be late – it's a mad rush for eggs at 3:00 PM! (We do give the little ones a head start – we line the students up by age, and the youngest get to collect a few eggs before the next age group begins.)

Remember to register at the counter by March 27<sup>th</sup>!

